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Legislative Council Members: 
 
We, your Executive Subcommittee of the Arkansas Legislative Council, met at 12:00 noon on 
Thursday, November 19, 2009 in Room 205 of the State Capitol.   
 
The subcommittee was introduced to four (4) new employees hired by the Bureau of Legislative 
Research: Andrea Barksdale and Kathryn Walden in Budget and Fiscal Services as Fiscal Analysts, 
and Kirtida Gandhi and Joseph Theis as Applications Programmers for Information and Technology 
Services. 
 
The subcommittee discussed monthly and quarterly reports that now currently appear on the Council 
agenda and the possibility of referring some of the reports to subcommittees of Legislative Council.  
The subcommittee referred this issue to the Policy Making subcommittee for advice and report back 
to the Executive Subcommittee. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
___________________________________________ 
Representative Allen Maxwell House Co-Chair  
 
 
___________________________________________ 
Senator Henry "Hank" Wilkins, IV, Senate Co-Chair 
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